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April 26th, 2022

The Franklin City School District is aware of a student presentation that was recently
shared on social media and the internet. Regardless of the intent, the presentation includes
some offensive slides that the District does not condone. Although state and federal
privacy laws prohibit the District from discussing the specific actions we have taken with
respect to the student and staff member involved, we want to assure the community that
we have taken appropriate action to address the issue and prevent similar actions from
occurring in the future. The District will have no further comment on this matter at this
time.

Sincerely,

Dh. Michael D. Sander

Dr. Michael D. Sander
Superintendent

Franklin City Schools
msander@franklincityschools.com
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